
Gandhinagar Institute of Technology 

 

Circular 

 

Date: 3/12/2015 

 

All the students who are admitted during academic year 2015-16 are here by informed that 

from 3/12/2015, they have to login in Google Apps (institute gmail) account using their 

enrollment number as their email ID. Temporary email ids which were assigned to them have 

been deactivated. 

 

Students may contact Mr. Hiren Trivedi, Server Room, A Block for any query. 

 

 

 

Dr N M Bhatt  

Director 

 


